SCBO ADVERTISEMENT


Description:   	Mailing Equipment, Supplies, and Maintenance
		State of South Carolina – Term Contract

Solicitation Number: 	State of Arizona, RFP # BPM003137             
Advertisement Date:	July 12, 2021 – August 11, 2021
Location:	State Fiscal Accountability Authority
	Division of Procurement Services
	1201 Main Street, Suite 600 
	Columbia, SC  29201

Procurement Officer:	Carol Norfleet
Email Address:	cnorfleet@mmo.sc.gov  

NOTICE

The State of South Carolina intends to enter into a cooperative purchasing agreement, via NASPO ValuePoint, for Mailing Equipment, Supplies, and Maintenance. 

NASPO ValuePoint is a cooperative purchasing program for eligible governmental entities in all states, the District of Columbia, and the territories of the United States. The State of Arizona, in furtherance of the NASPO ValuePoint Cooperative Purchasing Program, has issued a Request for Proposals (RFP) for Mailing Equipment, Supplies, and Maintenance.

In accordance with S.C. Code of Laws §11-35-4810, the South Carolina State Fiscal Accountability Authority, Division of Procurement Services, Office of State Procurement, on behalf of the State of South Carolina, is hereby providing notice of the publication of the multi-state solicitation for Mailing Equipment, Supplies, and Maintenance by the Lead State of Arizona. This notice shall be understood to express the intent of the State of South Carolina to participate in a cooperative purchasing agreement pursuant to the above-referenced solicitation. 

RFP # BPM003137 can be accessed and downloaded from the Arizona State Procurement Office website here. All Amendments to the RFP will be posted and available to download at the website, which also contains instructions for vendor registration in order to participate. All questions concerning the solicitation must be submitted to the Arizona Statewide Procurement Manager listed on the website; this point of contact is Nyesha Daley, whose email address is nyesha.daley@azdoa.gov. Additional information is also posted on the NASPO ValuePoint Solicitation Information website. 

THE OFFICE OF STATE PROCUREMENT ENCOURAGES ALL QUALIFIED, INTERESTED VENDORS TO OBTAIN A COPY OF THE RFP AND SUBMIT A COMPETITIVE PROPOSAL.

Any protest rights should be exercised immediately. Any protest must be addressed to the Chief Procurement Officer, Information Technology Management Office, and submitted in writing:
 (a) by email to protest-itmo@itmo.sc.gov, or 
 (b) by post or delivery to 1201 Main Street, Suite 600, Columbia, SC 29201. 

Please contact the procurement officer at cnorfleet@mmo.sc.gov with any questions regarding South Carolina’s intended participation.
